
Newsletter 
For the week of Feb. 27-March 3     Second Grade 

Dr. Suess Week – Monday – dress in your favorite color, Tuesday – Twin Day, 

Wednesday – Wear a shirt you can read, Thursday – dress Dr. Suess style or 

wacky, Friday – PJ day. 

Reading- We will be reading the non-fiction story Penguin Chick.  We will be 

working on main idea and details in paragraphs.  Books will come home on Tuesday 

to read to a parent.  We will take the test over this story on Thursday. 

English – We will be working on poetry and writing a few simple poems. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and final test on Friday. 

Math – We will finish up this chapter on subtraction and word problems with a test 

in the middle of the week.  Then we will review clocks again. 

Science – We will be traveling to the time of dinosaurs and will be learning about 

fossils and dinosaurs. 

Social Studies – none this week 

Share Time – none this week 

Reminders - 

o Four book reports are due Tuesday for the month of February. 

o Book club is this Wednesday – March 1 for those students who have signed 

up – Students must have a signed permission slip to stay on Wednesday.  You 

may send it Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday this week. 

o Silent Auction Basket – Remember to send in your donation, money or item, 

for our class basket.  It is a fishing themed basket this year. 

o Field trip Tuesday to the Missouri Theatre. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


